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Meeting Minutes 

October 25, 2022 

 

The Volleyball Coaches Advisory Committee met in the Activities Association Office on October 25, 2022 

at 1:00 p.m.  Advisory Committee members present were Tom Williams, Piedmont HS; Will Ethridge, 

Edmond Santa Fe HS; Jenny Pearson, Cascia Hall Preparatory School; Jamie Long, Skiatook HS; Derek 

Jackson, Claremore HS; Erin Basinger, Corn Bible Academy; and Wes Ruth, Assistant Director OSSAA. 

The meeting was called to order and claim forms, the role of the committee, and the protocol for 

advancing action items on the agenda were discussed.   

1. A motion was made by Jenny Pearson to consider VB Online entry forms due by August 1st.  

a. Classifications would be made available as soon as they are feasible, following board-

approved ADM and CO-Ops.  Unanimous vote.  

2. A motion was made by Jenny Pearson to amend the practice start date for VB to change to the 

Wednesday of the OCA Clinic each year. Unanimous vote.  

3. A motion was made by Will Ethridge to move each state tournament back 1 week in accordance 

with the late start proposed above. Unanimous vote.  

4. A motion was made by Jenny Pearson to adjust state tournament official selection. 

a. Selection would take place at the end of the season, and selection would be for the upcoming 

season.  Unanimous vote.  

5. Remove language “shall provide a libero tracker” from the regional form. (this was voted in last 

year and had not been removed). Unanimous vote.  

 

Discussion Items: 

1. Pay officials more for officiating Regionals and State Tournament.  

 

With no other business the meeting was adjourned. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

J. Wesley Ruth 

 
 


